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April 27, 2020 
To whom it may concern: 
 

Company name: SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION 
Representative: Toshihiro Suzuki, President 
(Code No.: 7269, First Section of Tokyo Stock Exchange) 
Contact person: Seiji Kobayashi, General Manager 

Corporate Management/IR/Cost Management Dept. 
Corporate Planning Office 

Tel: (053) 440-2030 
 

Notice regarding Change in Date of Announcement of  

Financial Results for the Fiscal Year Ending March 2020 

 

SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION (“the Company”) hereby announces the date of announcement 
of its financial results for the fiscal year ending March 2020 on Tuesday, May 26, 2020, changed 
from originally planned mid-May period.   
 

1. Reason for the change 

The company has been working on financial results for the announcement in mid-May, however,  
due to the global spread of COVID-19, lockdown measures have been implemented in countries 
around the world as well as the Japanese government's declaration of a State of Emergency, it is 
taking longer than usual for our company and consolidated subsidiaries to work on financial 
results. 
Accordingly, the company has decided to postpone the announcement of its financial results for 
the fiscal year ending March 2020 to Tuesday, May 26, 2020, judging that it is difficult to 
announce the financial results for the mid-May, as originally planned. 

 
2. Briefing on financial results 

The company usually held briefing sessions for the media, institutional investors and analysts on 
the day of the financial results announcement.  

However, in order to prevent the spread of COVID-19, the company will hold a conference call 
for the fiscal year ending March 2020, instead of conference room sessions. 

 

End 


